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Please use this form to send your comments relating to matters, or other Council and Committee matters, to the City Clerk’s 
Office. In accordance with sections 43 through 45 of Procedure Bylaw 35M2017, as amended. The information provided may be 
included in written record for Council and Council Committee meetings which are publicly available through www.calgary.ca/ph. 
Comments that are disrespectful or do not contain required information may not be included.

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION AND PROTECTION OF PRIVACY ACT

Personal information provided in submissions relating to Matters before Council or Council Committees is col-
lected under the authority of Bylaw 35M2017 and Section 33(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy (FOIP) 
Act of Alberta, and/or the Municipal Government Act (MGA) Section 636, for the purpose of receiving public participation in 
municipal decision-making. Your name, contact information and comments will be made publicly available in the Council Agenda. 
If you have questions regarding the collection and use of your personal information, please contact City Clerk’s Legislative Coor-
dinator at 403-268-5861, or City Clerk’s Office, 700 Macleod Trail S.E., P.O Box 2100, Postal Station ‘M’ 8007, Calgary, Alberta, 
T2P 2M5. 

* I have read and understand that my name, contact information and comments will be made publicly available in the
Council Agenda.

✔

* First name Kay

* Last name Holgate

Email

Phone 587-226-1815

* Subject Bylaw 78D2020 regarding  2727 40 St SW

* Comments - please refrain from
providing personal information in
this field (maximum 2500
characters)

I am strongly opposed to the proposed land use Bylaw 78D2020, which would rezone 
the property from RC-1 to RC-2.   

Because the community of Glendale does not have a local plan, I consider any zoning 
changes prior to the completion of the Westbrook Communities Local Growth Plan, 
that includes Glendale, to be problematic. The change in zoning would enable the 
landowners to apply to develop two semi-detached dwelling units, which may include 
secondary suites. Hence, what is now a single dwelling could be replaced with four 
dwelling units. Should that occur, the character of the neighbourhood would change 
significantly.  

Thank you for considering my concerns. 
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